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Wine & Cheese Celebration 
 

 
Shelton, CT, November 28, 2007 – The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck 

Valley invites everyone to join us at the 2007 Ken & Nancy Rood Wine & Cheese 

Celebration. The event, which benefits the Boys & Girls Club, will be held at the 

Greenwich Workshop Gallery, 151 Main Street in Seymour, on December 5th. View the 

largest art collection in the area, including fine porcelains, limited editions, prints, and 

ties. The Greenwich Workshop Gallery is offering guests of the Wine & Cheese 

Celebration a special 25% discount from December 5-21.  

 

Tickets are only $15 per person; call the Boys & Girls Club for reservations at 924-7462. 

 

For more information about the Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley, visit us 

at www.bgc-lnv.com.   
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